
 
 
 
 
 
 

8th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 Welcome back to school and we hope you have had an enjoyable summer. 
 
This term we will be learning about Time Travellers as our creative curriculum topic. A 
creative curriculum letter will be sent with this letter. 
 
Just a couple of reminders: 
Could you please send your child to school with a named drinks bottle, which they can 
re-fill throughout the day. Drinks bottles and snacks can be left on the shelf outside 
of the classroom. Your child will also need an ‘art’ shirt – this can be a large t-shirt or 
shirt that they can wear over their uniform for art and design lessons. 
 
PE kit needs to be in school every day. Our PE sessions will be on a Monday and a 
Wednesday afternoon but sometimes this will need to change. 
 
Can you please ensure that all of your child’s equipment, clothing and PE kit is clearly 
named.  
 
Spellings will be sent home every Monday and there will be a spelling test on a Friday. 
 
Maths homework will be sent home on a Thursday to be returned on Tuesday please. 
 
Reading books will be changed in class everyday, so please ensure that your child takes 
this opportunity. They may also choose a sharing book from our book corner, which they 
can change as often as they like. There will also be a visit to the school library weekly. 
 
Reading at least three times a week with your child is beneficial for improving their 
fluency. We now have new reading records and sticker charts to encourage the children 
to read at least three times a week at home. Once they have read three times (or 
more) they will earn a sticker for their chart, which is kept in school. Once they have 
read 25, 50, 75 or 100 times they will receive a certificate. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to catch us at the end of 
the day or by leaving a note in your child’s reading record. 
 
Many thanks 
Mrs B, Mrs Lewis, Mrs Cross and Miss Stone 
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Time travellers 
We will be learning about transport and 

toys throughout history. 
 

For our creative curriculum showcase your 
child could; 

 

Ø Design a toy for the future and label the 
different elements. 

 

Ø Share a toy that belonged to a parent or 
grandparent. 

 

Ø Write and draw about their favourite type 
of transportation. 

 

Ø Write and draw about a journey they have 
taken and the transportation they 

travelled on. 
 

Ø Design a mode of transport for the future 
and label the different elements. 

 
Ø They may have their own ideas and that is 

fine!! 
 

Please can the work be no larger than A3 size and be brought in during the 
week beginning the 30th October 2017. Any queries please let us know! The 
Creative Curriculum showcase is Friday 3rd November 2017 at 2.30pm 


